
	
  
	
  	
  
MEMBER MICRO NEWS UPDATE:  2 MAY 2014	
  
 
JAAG’s community website has posted a new item:	
  
ALBERT PARK RESERVE 20 YEAR MASTER PLAN - 

Be part of shaping the park's future 	
  
	
  
Parks Victoria is currently undergoing a 20 year vision for Albert Park 
Reserve to guide it through the next stage of its history and the community 
is now being invited to have their input.  	
  
 	
  
A project website  www.albertparkmasterplan.com.au  has been 
established by Parks Victoria to enable people to have convenient access 
to information and opportunities to provide input. 	
  
 	
  
You may also like to attend the drop-in consultation sessions Parks 
Victoria have organized at Albert Park as follows:	
  
 	
  
Saturday 03 May	
  
9am - noon Queens Road end, on the lake edge, Ross Gregory Drive	
  
	
  
Saturday 10 May	
  
9am - noon Coot Picnic Area (opposite the MSAC entrance)	
  
 	
  
If you want to see any improvements/changes to the park generally (and 
more particularly the south east section of the park closest to St Kilda 
Junction precinct, which includes Junction Oval), we encourage you to 
participate in Parks Victoria's drop in consultation sessions either in 
the park or the survey currently active on 
http://www.albertparkmasterplan.com.au/ as this will help Parks 
Victoria to develop an understanding of what people value about the 
park. 	
  	
  	
  
For all the news go to www.jaagstkilda.com	
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